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Greetings Students and Families of Fuquay-Varina Middle School, 
 
My name is Terrance McCotter, and I am extremely excited to be appointed principal of Fuquay-Varina Middle School 
by the Wake County Board of Education. I accept this appointment with great pride, and I am ready to serve you as we 
strive for academic excellence for all of our students. 
 
I come to Fuquay-Varina Middle School with all of my experience in the Wake County Public School System.  Most 
recently, I served as the Assistant Principal of Instruction at Sanderson High School located in the northern Raleigh 
area. While at Sanderson, I was privileged to work with a talented group of educators, and through a focus on rigorous 
instruction we were able to achieve great gains in our graduation rates. Prior to my work as the Assistant Principal at 
Sanderson, I served as a classroom teacher and coach for several years at Fuquay-Varina High School. I truly enjoyed 
my time teaching mathematics and coaching football at FVHS. 
 
On a personal note, in my lifetime I have only lived in southern Wake County. Specifically, I have strong roots within 
the Fuquay-Varina community. I grew up with my family in this community, and I am a proud alumni of both Fuquay-
Varina Middle School and Fuquay-Varina High School. I consider myself blessed to have grown up in an area so rich in 
culture, and it is an honor to be able to return as the principal in a community that I call Home.  
 
My passion and efforts will be to ensure that every student in our community is able to successfully learn in an 
engaging environment, and that they are challenged to reach their highest potential. To make this happen, I am 
committed to supporting our teachers as they provide rich and rigorous instruction. Also, I strongly believe that this 
will only happen when students, parents, teachers, and community members all work and learn together. I encourage 
you all to find ways to get involved such as joining the Parent Teacher Student Association (PTSA). 
 
I value the power of community and relationships, and I look forward to meeting you soon as we start our journey 
together towards success for all of our students. You can stay abreast of upcoming events on our website, Facebook 
page, and through weekly Bengal Messenger updates. In the meantime, I can always be reached via email at 
tmccotter2@wcpss.net. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Terrance McCotter 
Proud New Principal, Fuquay-Varina Middle School 
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